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Connie Rossi

From: alicia labelle < >

Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 5:17 PM

To: Alex Singbush

Subject: Application file#751-6/24-17

Hello in regards to the application to build an apartment building on moonlight ave. That building will be oversized for 

the property and probably won't provide enough parking. With 8 units depending on the size there can be anywhere 

from 8 - 32 people in the building. I have many concerns and the information you provided is limited, I will reach out to 

Stephanie for more information as stated in the letter. With that being said I do not like the idea of this building or 

support it, especially with the minimal information you provided. 

 

Thank you 

Alicia  

 

 

 
Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network. 
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